
From: White, Joy - Communities   
Sent: 10 July 2020 17:27 
To: George Smith <George.Smith@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Cc: Cllr George Reynolds <George.Reynolds@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>; Planning <Planning@Cherwell-
DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: 20/01554/Q56 Barn, Folly Farm, Sibford Ferris 
 

Dear George 
 
No objection 
 
This single dwelling barn conversion is unlikely to have any adverse impact on the 
highway. Therefore the Highway Authority does not wish to object to this 
development. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Joy White 
Transport Development Control Lead - Cherwell, West Oxfordshire and Oxford 
Communities 
Oxfordshire County Council 
 


